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Dear Editor,

I understand that Jody Korch just recently retired. 

That will be a loss to the community. As a person who 

follows local sports very closely, I could always count on 

seeing Jody at many of our events. He would fly around 

the venue seeking to capture the perfect angle for an 

action shot of our athletes. It would have been easier for 

him to just take a simple photo and then stick to the 

stats for his article. But, he had a flair for turning the 

numbers into an intriguing story. He made it fun to read 

the EagleHerald.

When I coached football at Catholic Central from 1996 

through 2001, he was always supportive of our program 

and I really appreciated that. In addition, as a father and 

grandfather, I really appreciated the way he covered my 

sons and grandson. His story telling ability sold many 

EagleHeralds to be sure. I am confident that many par-

ents would share this testimony.

Thank you Jody for your many years of dedication to 

our children. You will be missed.

 

Mike Farley

Marinette
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